
With summer quickly approaching the
weather is going to get a lot warmer.
SDGE suggest keeping AC at 78° and

using ceiling fans to cool your home.  A
great way to make this change is the

simple step of increasing the
temperature 1° at a time.  You'll hardly

notice the change but you will see a
difference in your bill.  Also, please

remember to stop by our office for  a
new filter every 30-60 days. Don't forget
you can always visit the community pool

to stay cool!

May 11th is recognized as Military
Spouse Appreciation  Day.  Be on
the lookout on our Facebook Page
for a special contest celebration

for our military spouses.

We are excited to announce
our Summer Kickoff Luau will
be happening Friday, June
1st!  Follow our Facebook
Page for more info.

wear blue: run to remember is a national nonprofit
running community that honors the service and sacrifice

of the American military. 
wear blue: run to remember creates a support network 
for military members and their families; it bridges the
gap between military and civilian communities and it

creates a living memorial for our country’s fallen military
members.  

Join us May 28th at 1950 Harbor Drive for a day of
remembrance and support.  Please register at

wearblueruntoremember.org

Wear Blue: Run to Remember
 

Dates to Remember

05.02 Early Out
05.04 Star Wars Movie Night
05.11 Military Spouse Appreciation 
05.13 Mother's Day
05.16 Early Out
05.17 SCAWRF Baby Shower
05.19 Operation Appreciation (pier)
05.23 USO Make-A-Friend Mixer
05.28 Wear Blue Run to Remember
          Memorial Day Office Closure
05.30 BSF Performance & Art Project
06.01 Summer Kick Off Luau
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